
Recreation Commission remote meeting  
Tuesday, March  8 2022  
7-9 pm  
Attending: Paul Cramer, Mark Wolfson, Laurance Stuntz, & Anthony Munchak  

1. Call to order  
2. Citizen speak  
3. Public input: Morses Operation summer 2022  
4. Director’s report 
5. Ajourn 

  
Chairman Paul Cramer started the meeting by informing the attendees that no decisions have been 
made regarding Morses Pond for summer 2022 and that this hearing is for residents to give input of 
beach operations and access.  
Lauren Lin stated:  

• Liked reservation system, kept it from being crowded 
• Bring back slide 
• Non residents should pay 

James Landry stated:  
o Like to see return of lifeguards 
o Reservation system not easy to navigate 
o Willing to pay more to be economically viable - $50 
 

Jim Garvey stated:  
• Fantastic resource 
• Like to see dock system and lifeguards return 
• Did not like reservations 
• Create a recruiting event for lgs 

Christina Jordan stated:  
• Swam before pandemic liked openness of and less crowded to do laps 
• Have an additional fee for a “plus one” 

.  
Monique Burns Thompson stated:  

• Reservation system not user friendly for kids 
•  Look at pricing differential for non residents – Weston pool has a $500 difference. 
• Please be aware for Pond project of swan nesting area. 

 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Mark Wolfson  
Second: Anthony Munchak  
  
All commissioners in attendance:  
Paul Cramer, Mark Wolfson, Laurance Stuntz, & Anthony Munchak  
 


